
11.02.2025 – Health and Safety Support 
One of our pupils has been helping support our Health and Safety Manager at the end 
of the day preparing the school site for the arrival of taxis. The pupil helps in unlocking 

the required gates and putting out the cones. 

 

WOW WORK!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

The year 10 students have been 
practicing for their functional 

skills writing exam. As you can 
see their writing is amazing. 

Well done to all of our year 10 
students! 



 

 

 

 

 

W/C 10.02.2025 – Online Safety Week 

Pupils learned about Online Safety during their first lesson 
on Monday morning. Some pupils had made posters on the 

problems with phishing which were put up around the 
school 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Careers Interviews 
Our Y10, Y11, Y12, Y13, 14 and some of our Y9 students 

have had careers’ interviews with an independent careers’ 
advisor from SENDIASS (Special Educational Needs and 

Disabilities Information, Advice and Support Service). The 
aim of these interviews is to support our students to make 

informed decisions about their future by offering career 
and Post 16 guidance and information. All students will 

receive a report that they can share with parents/carers. If 
you would like further information, or have any questions 

about career guidance at CNES, please check out our 
school website Careers Information | New Elizabethan 

School or email our school careers contact; Sam Allen-

Wiggin sam.allen-wiggin@cambiangroup.com. 

 

 

Year 9 Options Afternoon  

 In the first week back after half term, we 
would like to invite the parents/carers of 

the Year 9 pupils on site for the 
afternoon of 27th February to discuss the 

Options subjects and qualifications 
available to pupils. If you are a 

parent/carer of a year 9 pupil, and would 
like to attend the Options afternoon, 

please email Ben, (Deputy Head – 
ben.homer@cambiangroup.com ), or 

Bernadette, (Head of Student 
Development – 

bernadette.harker@cambiangroup.com ), 
by 26th February at the latest. 

 

 

‘Here is Jon and Jimble Jorbdern. 

They were created by The Creature and they 
went through a messy divorce. The ‘creature’ 

made them out of hatred and not joy (said 
the actual creator of these characters, who 

wants to remain anonymous but wishes to be 
known as Jean Jorbdern.) Jon was crafted 

with orangish paper and a dream. And Jimble 
was created by obligation by the MDT team 
who wanted Jon to have a partner to keep 

him company. This is not to say that Jon and 
Jimble get along. They have lost many things 
to each other, including their right knees, the 

right to wear glasses on Tuesdays, and 
especially the right to be able to move by 

themselves. Jon and Jimble currently reside in 
the Boathouse Office shelf, where they watch 

over the staff and keep them company. 
Jimble has a virus that has not yet been 

named. But in all seriousness, it has been a 
fun time creating these characters and stay 

tuned for the next instalment (if there even is 
one).’ 

 

 

 

Dates 
Monday 24th February – First Day Back 

Monday 24th  February - Maha Shivratri 

Thursday 27th February – Year 9 Options 
Afternoon – times to be confirmed. 

Friday 28th February - Citizenship Day 
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